## 20001-44-001

11 Manapaw Street,

1st Feb 1984

Dear Jillian,

I wrote off to the Ombudsman some time ago. The reply has just got to me from Brenda. It seems that it would be better if the Dom Midwives Assoc wrote to him and stated that you would like him to investigate the complaint and to regard the letter sent by me as coming from you as secretary of the Dom Midwives Assoc. Do you think it would be a good idea to talk to them about it in auckland? Let me know what you think we should do.

Congratulations on your new baby. Will you write an account of the birth for the next newsletter? We decided at the last meeting that it would be nice to have an account from each of the midwives who have recently had babies.

Love,